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JUL'0 8 1988

Ms. Claire Donahue
39 Parting Rock Road
Duxbury, Massachusetts 02332

Dear Ms. Donahue:

Subject: Adequacy of the Evacuation Route for Duxbury

Thank you for your letter of June 17, 1988, expressing concern over the adequacy
of the highway network being considered as part o, the emergency plans for the
Pilgrim Station and surrounding communities (the northern evacuation route).

A location in the town of Wellesley has been tentatively selected as a site for
a third Reception Center for those residents of the Pilgrim Emergency Planning _
Zone (EPZ). If implemented, this Reception Center would be for the towns of
Duxbury and Marshfield. As you point out in your letter, Route 128 would be
the primary access to this Reception Center. The Commonwealth of Massachusetts
is currently conducting a feasibility study to determine whether or not Wellesley
is a suitable site for the Reception Center. If the Commonwealth decides that
this site -is feasible, then a considerable amount of detailed planning will be
performed prior to operation. Included in this planning would be a traffic
management program that specifically addresses access control of the evacuation
route outside of the EPZ.

The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) has the responsibility to
evaluate and approve the adequacy of Reception Centers for the Pilgrim EPZ. I
have taken the liberty of forwarding a copy of your letter to FEMA Region I for
review and consideration in their determination of the adequacy of the Pilgrimoffsite plans. If you have any questions concerning this matter, please
contact Mr. Edward Thomas, FEMA Region I, J. W. McCormack Post Office and
Court House Building, Boston, Massachusetts 02109.

If I can be of any further assistance, please feel free to contact me at (215)
337-5200.

Sincerely,

Oddnal'Signdd by:i

,Rona|d :R. 'Behtiiy

Ronald R. Bellamy, Chief
Facilities Radiological Safety

and Safeguards Branch
Olvision of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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Enclosure:
Letter Dated June 17, 1988 from Ms. Claire Donahue

cc w/ encl: -

K. Highfill, Station Director
R. Anderson, Plant Manager
J. Keyes, Licensing Division Manager
E. Robinson, Nuclear Information Manager
R. Swanson, Nuclear Engineering Department Manager i
The Honorable Edward J. Markey
The Honorable Edward P. Kirby
The Honorable Peter V. Forman
B. McIntyre, Chairman, Department of Public Utilities
Chairman, Plymouth Board of Selectmen
Chairman, Duxbury Board of Selectmen-
Plymouth Civil Defense Director
P. Agnes, Assistant Secretary of Public Safety, Commonwealth of

Massachusetts
S. Pollard, Massachusetts Secretary of Energy Resources

- R. Shimshak, MASSPIRG

Public Document Room'(PDR)
,

local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
Commonwealth of Massachusetts (2)
E. Thomas, FEMA I

bec w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
M. Perkins, Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o encl)
S. Collins, DRP
R. Blough, DRP

. L. Doerflein, DRP
"

R. Bores, DRSS
'

O. Mcdonald, PM, NRR
C. Conklin, DRSS

^

J. Wiggins, DRP

4 P45 ,4
RI:DRSS je RI:DPR RI:DRSS RL:DRSSConklin/sij ,y Wiggins Lazarus Bellamy
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